
From: Douglas, Paul
Sent: 3/13/2012 1:27:01 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PUC comments on ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal

Meredith,

As promised, attached you will find the PUC's comments on the ISO's ISO TPP-GIP reform proposal. 
Section 2, question #7 outlines our concerns and our proposal. Let me know when you are free to 
discuss the PUC proposal.

Thanks.

PD

Paul Douglas
CPUC I Supervisor - Renewable I... and Resource Planning
415,355,5579 office I 415,515,8371 cell 
PSD@cpuc.ca.gov
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